
This acknowledgment letter verifies your charitable contribution to Chicago Sky Cares.  
 

 

 
 

June 15, 2017 

 

 

Dear Tom Abendroth,   

 

Thank you for your recent contribution to Chicago Sky Cares through our Advancing Chicago’s 

Youth Gala.  On behalf of our foundation, please accept my heartfelt thanks for your $200 

donation. 

 

Your assistance makes it possible to support our mission to enrich the lives of our community’s 

youth and families by demonstrating the positive impact a professional women’s basketball team 

can make in the community by inspiring greatness through strong, athletic and educated roles 

models.  

 

Sky Cares Foundation is able to actively support the mission through a series of programs and 

events powered around: youth & family initiatives, inspiring women, health & wellness, military 

veterans support and diversity & inclusion. 

 

On behalf of Chicago Sky Cares, I thank you for your commitment to Chicago’s youth.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jordan Johnson 

Manager of Community Relations 

 

 
 


